
May 2014 Administrator Report 

Stewardship week is the last Sunday in April until the first Sunday in May.  We have sent out activity 

sheets, posters and book marks to all schools in the area.  

Conservation Days is all lined out and ready to go next week.  We will have Forsyth and Hysham schools 

on Tuesday May 6th, Lame deer & Ashland Schools on Wednesday May 7th at Crazy Head Springs, and on 

Thursday we will have Colstrip Schools at the Surge Pond. We will be using Colstrip Surge Pond as an 

alternative site for the Forsyth Hysham day in the event of rain or problems accessing the original sites.   

Trees are being shipped this week and will be delivered on Thursday and Friday.  Producers have been 

contacted and will be picking them up at that time. This year we have sold approximately 7500 trees.   

The 3rd quarter billing and reporting is complete for the Forestry grant, it was a little bumpy as they 

change the reporting form for this quarter and I was still using last quarters form.  

Arbor day at the Forsyth School went very well.  Jeff and Scott did most of the work and put together a 

fun basketball trivia game for all of the kids.  

It has been a very busy and productive month.  For the first time in a long time I feel like I am on top of 

things and actually ahead of the ball.  Reports and billing, trees, conservation days have all come 

together very smoothly. 

The drill has been a little crazy once we got started.  I have been working with everyone and so far no 

big issues.   

Bobbi   

 


